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     VIRTUAL FIRST EUCHARIST PREPARATION PROGRAM 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the First Eucharist Program!  Mrs. Chrissy will be teaching this program!  We have 

implemented the virtual learning program in Flipgrid to keep in accordance with 

government and diocesan directives.  Please see this program schedule on the reverse side 

of this letter.   

 

Our virtual First Eucharist program will open on Sunday, February 7.  Preparation will include 

three scheduled video workshops. A parent is required to be present during viewing to help 

make this an engaging learning experience for the children.  To access the Flipgrid module 

platform using a smartphone or tablet, please download the app.  If you are using a 

computer, please go to www.flipgrid.com.   

 Here is the join code for the First Eucharist program: QOAFE 

 Student Username: Child’s First and Last Name (as it 

appears on registration) 

 

The student folders for the First Video Workshop are due on Friday, February 19 at which time 

you will be picking up the Second Video Workshop folder.  A welcome video by Mrs. Chrissy 

can be viewed from your Flipgrid class which will explain the process further.  Please refer to 

the schedule on the back for details on returning and pickup up the folders.   

 

We will again be sending important reminders through email and through our remind.com 

program.  Please be sure to stay connected to this group. Text the number 81010 and type 

the following as a message @qoafirst. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please let me know.  Wishing you 

God’s blessings and keeping you all in my prayers as the children prepare their First Eucharist!   

 

God bless you, 

 

Mrs. Debbie 

Director of Faith Formation 

 

http://www.flipgrid.com/
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